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Mason Dixon
Between June 480 and August 479 BC, tens of thousands of Athenians
evacuated, following King Xerxes’ victory at the Battle of
Thermopylae. Abandoning their homes and ancestral tombs in the wake of
the invading Persian army, they sought refuge abroad. Women and
children were sent to one safe haven, the elderly to another, while
all men of military age were conscripted into the fleet. During this
difficult year of exile, the city of Athens was set on fire not once,
but twice. In Athens Burning, Robert Garland explores the reasons
behind the decision to abandon Attica, the peninsular region of Greece
that includes Athens, while analyzing the consequences, both material
and psychological, of the resulting invasion. Garland introduces
readers to the contextual background of the Greco-Persian wars, which
include the famous Battle of Marathon. He describes the various stages
of the invasion from both the Persian and Greek point of view and
explores the siege of the Acropolis, the defeat of the Persians first
by the allied Greek navy and later by the army, and, finally, the
return of the Athenians to their land. Taking its inspiration from the
sufferings of civilians, Athens Burning also works to dispel the image
of the Persians as ruthless barbarians. Addressing questions that are
largely ignored in other accounts of the conflict, including how the
evacuation was organized and what kind of facilities were available to
the refugees along the way, Garland demonstrates the relevance of
ancient history to the contemporary world. This compelling story is
especially resonant in a time when the news is filled with the
suffering of nearly 5 million people driven by civil war from their
homes in Syria. Aimed at students and scholars of ancient history,
this highly accessible book will also fascinate anyone interested in
the burgeoning fields of refugee and diaspora studies.

A Stranger’s Promise
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A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Edgar Award-winning author William Kent
Krueger delivers another heart-pounding thriller filled with “dynamic
action scenes” (The New York Times) as Cork O’Connor and his son
Stephen work together to uncover the truth behind the death of a
senator on Desolation Mountain and the mysterious disappearances of
several first responders. There are more things in heaven and earth,
Horatio, than are dreamt of in your philosophy. To Stephen O’Connor,
Hamlet’s dour observation is more than just words. All his life, he
has had visions of tragedies to come. When he experiences the vision
of a great bird shot from the sky, he knows something terrible is
about to happen. The crash of a private plane on Desolation Mountain
in a remote part of the Iron Lake Reservation, which kills a United
States senator and most of her family, confirms Stephen’s worst fears.
Stephen joins his father, Cork O’Connor and a few Ojibwe men from the
nearby Iron Lake reservation to sift through the smoldering wreckage
when the FBI arrives and quickly assumes control of the situation. As
he initiates his own probe, Cork stumbles upon a familiar face in Bo
Thorson, a private security consultant whose unnamed clients have
hired him to look quietly into the cause of the crash. The men agree
to join forces in their investigation, but soon Cork begins to wonder
if Thorson’s loyalties lie elsewhere. Roadblocked by lies from the
highest levels of government, uncertain who to trust, and facing
growing threats the deeper they dig for answers, Cork, Stephen, and Bo
finally understand that to get to the truth, they will have to face
the great menace, a beast of true evil lurking in the woods—a beast
with a murderous intent of unimaginable scale. Krueger delivers yet
another “punch-to-the-gut blend of detective story and investigative
fiction” (Booklist, starred review).

Burning Roses
Mary Lawson's debut novel is a shimmering tale of love, death and
redemption set in a rural northern community where time has stood
still. Tragic, funny and unforgettable, this deceptively simple
masterpiece about the perils of hero worship leapt to the top of the
bestseller lists only days after being released in Canada and earned
glowing reviews in The New York Times and The Globe and Mail, to name
a few. It will be published in more than a dozen countries worldwide,
including the U.S., the U.K., Germany, Italy and Bulgaria. Luke, Matt,
Kate and Bo Morrison are born in an Ontario farming community of only
a few families, so isolated that “the road led only south.” There is
little work, marriage choices are few, and the winter cold seeps into
the bones of all who dare to live there. In the Morrisons’ hardworking, Presbyterian house, the Eleventh Commandment is “Thou Shalt
Not Emote.” But as descendants of a great-grandmother who “fixed a
book rest to her spinning wheel so that she could read while she was
spinning,” the Morrison children have some hope of getting off the
land through the blessings of education. Luke, the eldest, is accepted
at teachers college – despite having struggle mightily through school
– but before he can enroll, the Morrison parents are killed in a
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collision with a logging truck. He gives up his place to stay home and
raise his younger sisters -- seven-year-old Kate, and Bo, still a
baby. In this family bound together by loss, the closest relationship
is that between Kate and her older brother Matt, who love to wander
off to the ponds together and lie on the bank, noses to the water.
Matt teaches his little sister to watch “damselflies performing their
delicate iridescent dances,” to understand how water beetles “carry
down an air bubble with them when they submerge.” The life in the pond
is one that seems to go on forever, in contrast to the abbreviated
lives of the Morrison parents. Matt becomes Kate’s hero and her guide,
as his passionate interest in the natural world sparks an equal
passion in Kate. Matt, a true scholar, is expected to fulfill the
family dream by becoming the first Morrison to earn a university
degree. But a dramatic event changes his course, and he ends up a
farmer; so it is Kate who eventually earns the doctorate and
university teaching position. She is never able to reconcile her
success with what she considers the tragedy of Matt’s failure, and she
feels a terrible guilt over the sacrifices made for her. Now a
successful biologist in her twenties, she nervously returns home with
her partner, a microbiologist from an academic family, to celebrate
Matt’s son’s birthday. Amid the clash of cultures, Kate takes us in
and out of her troubled childhood memories. Accustomed to dissecting
organisms under a microscope, she must now analyze her own emotional
life. She is still in turmoil over the events of one fateful year when
the tragedy of another local family spilled over into her own. There
are things she cannot understand or forgive. In this universal drama
of family love and misunderstandings, Lawson ratchets up the tension,
her narrative flowing with consummate control in ever-increasing
circles, overturning one’s expectations to the end. Compared by
Publishers Weekly to Richard Ford for her lyrical, evocative writing,
Lawson combines deeply drawn characters, beautiful writing and a
powerful description of the land. From the Hardcover edition.

The Devil's Punchbowl
The story of a Louisiana mansion, a planters empire, and a
preservation battle lost to bulldozers

Red Mountain Burning
“LOTS OF CHARACTERS GET COMPARED TO MY OWN JACK REACHER, BUT PETRIE'S
PETER ASH IS THE REAL DEAL.”—Lee Child *An Entertainment Weekly Must
List Pick In the new novel featuring war veteran Peter Ash, “an action
hero of the likes of Jack Reacher or Jason Bourne” (Lincoln JournalStar), Ash has a woman’s life in his hands—and her mystery is stranger
than he could ever imagine. War veteran Peter Ash sought peace and
quiet among the towering redwoods of northern California, but the trip
isn’t quite the balm he’d hoped for. The dense forest and close fog
cause his claustrophobia to buzz and spark, and then he stumbles upon
a grizzly, long thought to have vanished from this part of the
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country. In a fight of man against bear, Peter doesn’t favor his odds,
so he makes a strategic retreat up a nearby sapling. There, he finds
something strange: a climbing rope, affixed to a distant branch above.
It leads to another, and another, up through the giant tree canopy,
and ending at a hanging platform. On the platform is a woman on the
run. From below them come the sounds of men and gunshots. Just days
ago, investigative journalist June Cassidy escaped a kidnapping by the
men who are still on her trail. She suspects they’re after something
belonging to her mother, a prominent software designer who recently
died in an accident. June needs time to figure out what’s going on,
and help from someone with Peter’s particular set of skills. Only one
step ahead of their pursuers, Peter and June must race to unravel this
peculiar mystery. What they find leads them to an eccentric recluse, a
shadowy pseudo-military organization, and an extraordinary tool that
may change the modern world forever.

Everyone Here Spoke Sign Language
Acclaimed author and "remarkably gifted storyteller" (The Charlotte
Observer) David Joy returns with a fierce and tender tale of a father,
an addict, a lawman, and the explosive events that come to unite them.
When his addict son gets in deep with his dealer, it takes everything
Raymond Mathis has to bail him out of trouble one last time.
Frustrated by the slow pace and limitations of the law, Raymond
decides to take matters into his own hands. After a workplace accident
left him out of a job and in pain, Denny Rattler has spent years
chasing his next high. He supports his habit through careful theft,
following strict rules that keep him under the radar and out of jail.
But when faced with opportunities too easy to resist, Denny makes two
choices that change everything. For months, the DEA has been chasing
the drug supply in the mountains to no avail, when a lead--just one
word--sets one agent on a path to crack the case wide open . . . but
he'll need help from the most unexpected quarter. As chance brings
together these men from different sides of a relentless epidemic, each
may come to find that his opportunity for redemption lies with the
others.

The Hummingbird's Daughter
After one of the worst nights of his life, DEA Agent T.A. Reddick
leaves Miami for Charleston, SC, hoping a return to his roots will
heal a wounded heart and the guilt of killing a friend. The sleepy and
sultry city of Charleston is filled with echoes of the Old South:
genteel playboys, society debutantes, and quiet cobblestone streets.
But as Reddick will soon discover, there's danger lurking under her
charming veneer. When a movie star's death shines a national spotlight
on Charleston's underground cocaine trade, he must go undercover to
find the main supplier and shut him down. As a hurricane bears down on
the port city and the DEA gets ready to spring its trap, Reddick must
contend with more than he ever could have imagined. Brash and bold, TA
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Reddick is a hero you won't soon forget. Lowcountry Punch is an actionpacked novel that will have you on your knees begging for more.

Once a Soldier
A deep river pit in Natchez, Mississippi, reputed to be the hiding
spot for Jean Lafitte's hidden treasure and a dumping ground for
numerous murder victims, becomes the site of a dangerous showdown for
Penn Cage, in a tale beset by racial tension, betrayals and illicit
sex. By the author of Third Degree. Reprint.

Gods of Howl Mountain
A FARMER and his wife fall on hard times. They haven't lost everything
the way others have, but they have lost enough. Their hope for a
better future comes under threat when they discover an intruder on
their land. A WOMAN from a small town marries an outsider. Her love
for him battles with her suspicions that he is the source of the fires
ravaging the mountains. A YOUNG BOY, neglected by his parents, sits in
the remains of a crashed plane and lovingly tends to two frozen
bodies.

Athens Burning
At the end of it all you have to come back. What is taken must be
returned FOUR CLUES: A soldier's badge, a gold coin, volcanic rock, a
piece of shrapnel. TWO WARS: Then and Now ONE CHANCE: To do the right
thing. War only happens to other people in far off places. Right?
Craig and Denise are about to find out that life can explode when you
least expect it

When These Mountains Burn
In the marriage game, when is it time to throw in the towel? Margot
Simpson was raised to believe that you don't run for cover the moment
it rains. You don't slide divorce papers across the kitchen island,
especially when you have a teenage son. You roll up your sleeves, toss
your hair in a bun, and dance in the downpour. When Margot abandoned
her singing career on Broadway to follow the man of her dreams to
Burlington, Vermont, she never looked back. She embraced her new role
as a wife, mother, and homemaker with an artist's passion. For years,
her husband was a dedicated partner and father, but his political
aspirations are getting in the way of his family's happiness. With his
eyes focused on a Senate seat, he's forgotten the people that matter
most. Lucky for him, the words "give up" aren't in Margot's
vocabulary. She's convinced that if she loves her husband hard enough,
he'll awaken from the daydream he's trapped in. But as Margot does
everything she can to be the perfect wife, she realizes it's her own
awakening--and even sanity--that are at stake. A Marriage Well Done,
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the prequel to The Red Mountain Chronicles, is a quirky, off-the-wall
tale of one woman's dysfunction while carrying out an unorthodox plan
to get her husband back. For a free copy of Boo's mystery Off You Go,
visit the author's website.

An Unfinished Story
Harper Knox has ripped up his family's cherry orchard in eastern
Washington State and planted grape vines, hoping that a contemplative
life making wine might help him conquer his debilitating battle with
PTSD. But on the other side of the state in Seattle, the Singularity
Summit, a conference celebrating and encouraging the growth of
artificial intelligence, is about to get underway. The controversial
nature of the Summit has many reeling in fury, and protesters are
taking over the city. A man Harper has been fighting alongside since
Fort Bragg shows up at the vineyard offering a generous payday if
Harper will join a team charged with protecting Dr. Wilhelm Sebastian,
the keynote speaker at the Summit. Hungry for the cash and the danger,
Harper agrees to join the team. But has he signed onto something much
bigger and deadlier than just another bodyguard gig? As much a love
story as it is a gripping thriller, Turn Or Burn, driven by the
wonderfully cynical Harper Knox, will keep you up late into the night.

By the Book
Discover an epic historical novel of a young saint escaping death from
Pulitzer Prize finalist Luis Alberto Urrea, author of The House of
Broken Angels. This historical novel is based on Urrea's real greataunt Teresita, who had healing powers and was acclaimed as a saint.
Urrea has researched historical accounts and family records for years
to get an accurate story.

Lost Plantation
“One of the most anticipated YA debuts of 2018, Brightly Burning is a
gothic, romantic mystery with hints of Jane Eyre, Marissa Meyer, and
Kiera Cass.” —Entertainment Weekly “Brightly Burning delivers a
brooding gothic mystery and a swoony romance, all set in space.
Donne’s atmospheric, twisty update of a cherished classic will keep
you up late into the night!” —Elly Blake, NYT bestselling author of
the Frostblood Saga Stella Ainsley leaves poverty behind when she
quits her engineering job aboard the Stalwart to become a governess on
a private ship. On the Rochester, there’s no water ration, more books
than one person could devour in a lifetime, and an AI who seems more
friend than robot. But no one warned Stella that the ship seems to be
haunted, nor that it may be involved in a conspiracy that could topple
the entire interstellar fleet. Surrounded by mysteries, Stella finds
her equal in the brooding but kind nineteen-year-old Captain Hugo.
When several attempts on his life spark more questions than answers,
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and the beautiful Bianca Ingram appears at Hugo’s request, his
unpredictable behavior causes Stella’s suspicions to mount. Without
knowing who to trust, Stella must decide whether to follow her head or
her heart. Alexa Donne’s lush and enthralling reimagining of the
classic Jane Eyre, set among the stars, will seduce and beguile you.

A Marriage Well Done
And the Mountains Echoed
Bootlegger Rory Docherty has returned home to the fabled mountain of
his childhood - a misty wilderness that holds its secrets close and
keeps the outside world at gunpoint. Slowed by a wooden leg and
haunted by memories of the Korean War, Rory runs bootleg whiskey for a
powerful mountain clan in a retro-fitted '40 Ford coupe. Between
deliveries to roadhouses, brothels, and private clients, he lives with
his formidable grandmother, evades federal agents, and stokes the
wrath of a rival runner.

Once a Soldier
The first novel by acclaimed Greek writer Lena Manta to appear in
English translation, The House by the River is an intimate,
emotionally powerful saga following five young women as they realize
that no matter the men they choose, the careers they pursue, or the
children they raise, the only constant is home. Theodora knows she
can’t keep her five beautiful daughters at home forever—they’re too
curious, too free spirited, too like their late father. And so, before
each girl leaves the small house on the riverside at the foot of Mount
Olympus, Theodora makes sure they know they are always welcome to
return. A devoted and resilient mother, Theodora has lived through
World War II, through the Nazi occupation of Greece, and through her
husband’s death, and now she endures the twenty-year-long silence of
her daughters’ absence. Her children have their own lives—they’ve
married, traveled the world, and courted romance, fame, and even
tragedy. But as they become modern, independent women in pursuit of
their dreams, Theodora knows they need her—and each other—more than
ever. Have they grown so far apart that they’ve forgotten their
childhood house in its tiny village, or will their broken hearts
finally lead them home?

Earth Abides
"Should appeal to all rugged individualists who dream of escape to the
forest."—The New York Times Book Review Sam Gribley is terribly
unhappy living in New York City with his family, so he runs away to
the Catskill Mountains to live in the woods—all by himself. With only
a penknife, a ball of cord, forty dollars, and some flint and steel,
Page 7/16

Read Free Red Mountain Burning A Novel Red Mountain Chronicles Book 3
he intends to survive on his own. Sam learns about courage, danger,
and independence during his year in the wilderness, a year that
changes his life forever. “An extraordinary book . . . It will be read
year after year.” —The Horn Book

Desolation Mountain
Fourth-grader Mason struggles to enjoy playing basketball after his
best friend persuades him to join a team, and learns that the doghating lady next door is not so bad after all.

The House by the River
A beloved classic that captures the powerful bond between man and
man’s best friend. Billy has long dreamt of owning not one, but two,
dogs. So when he’s finally able to save up enough money for two pups
to call his own—Old Dan and Little Ann—he’s ecstatic. It doesn’t
matter that times are tough; together they’ll roam the hills of the
Ozarks. Soon Billy and his hounds become the finest hunting team in
the valley. Stories of their great achievements spread throughout the
region, and the combination of Old Dan’s brawn, Little Ann’s brains,
and Billy’s sheer will seems unbeatable. But tragedy awaits these
determined hunters—now friends—and Billy learns that hope can grow out
of despair, and that the seeds of the future can come from the scars
of the past. Praise for Where the Red Fern Grows A Top 100 Children’s
Novel, School Library Journal's A Fuse #8 Production A Must-Read for
Kids 9 to 14, NPR Winner of Multiple State Awards Over 7 million
copies in print! “Very touching.” —The New York Times Book Review “One
of the great classics of children’s literature . . . Any child who
doesn’t get to read this beloved and powerfully emotional book has
missed out on an important piece of childhood for the last 40-plus
years.” —Common Sense Media “An exciting tale of love and adventure
you’ll never forget.” —School Library Journal “A book of unadorned
naturalness.” —Kirkus Reviews “Written with so much feeling and
sentiment that adults as well as children are drawn [in] with a
passion.” —Arizona Daily Star “It’s a story about a young boy and his
two hunting dogs and . . . I can’t even go on without getting a little
misty.” —The Huffington Post “We tear up just thinking about it.”
—Time on the film adaptation

Don't Shoot Your Mule
Boo Walker has returned to wine country for the sequel to his
powerful, best-selling novel, Red Mountain. Join four wildly colorful
characters as they search for life, love, and meaning in a tiny winegrowing region in the desert of eastern Washington State. Otis Till,
the grapefather of Red Mountain, has regained his senses of smell and
sight, but his vision of what Red Mountain should be is now threatened
by a greedy landowner. Margot Pierce has finally opened her French
Page 8/16

Read Free Red Mountain Burning A Novel Red Mountain Chronicles Book 3
inn, but as her son leaves for college and her boyfriend says goodbye,
she realizes how lonely her world could possibly become. Can she
stomach the trials of going back on the dating market, even if that
means finding him online? Brooks Baker's engagement has fallen apart,
so he's alone again, despite having reconnected with his biological
family. Will he ever find real love on the mountain? Will having his
family nearby deliver the fairy tale he'd hoped for? Adriana Hernandez
has changed her name and escaped to Red Mountain with her young son to
hide from their previous life in California. Can they find some sense
of belonging here? Or will they have to run forever? Red Mountain
Rising will drop you into the often-dysfunctional, small-town lives of
farmers, chefs, winemakers, artists, and runaways as they do their
best to push aside their differences with one another for the
collective good of Red Mountain. Will their dissimilarities be too
great to survive what's coming? Told from four different perspectives,
the rich stories of Red Mountain will leave you scrambling for a plane
ticket to visit this extraordinary piece of land and meet its
inhabitants.

Burning Bright
In his best and most ambitious novel yet, Mick Herron, "the le Carré
of the future" (BBC), offers an unsparing look at the corrupt web of
media, global finance, spycraft, and politics that power our modern
world. "This is a darker, scarier Herron. The gags are still there but
the satire's more biting. The privatization of a secret service op and
the manipulation of news is relevant and horribly credible."--Ann
Cleeves, author of the Vera Stanhope series At Slough House--MI5's
London depository for demoted spies--Brexit has taken a toll. The
"slow horses" have been pushed further into the cold, Slough House has
been erased from official records, and its members are dying in
unusual circumstances, at an unusual clip. No wonder Jackson Lamb's
crew is feeling paranoid. But are they actually targets? With a new
populist movement taking hold of London's streets and the old order
ensuring that everything's for sale to the highest bidder, the world's
a dangerous place for those deemed surplus. Jackson Lamb and the slow
horses are in a fight for their lives as they navigate dizzying layers
of lies, power, and death.

The Burning Mountain
An extremist cult is threatening Seattle. Can an ex-soldier put aside
his own demons to stop them? Ex-military contractor Harper Knox has
taken over his family's farm in eastern Washington, ripped up the
cherry trees and planted grape vines, hoping that the wine life will
ease his PTSD-riddled soul. But he still has nightmares, and he's
still diving into the dirt every time a kid sets off a firework.
Desperate to taste battle again, he accepts a bodyguard gig in Seattle
protecting a doctor involved with controversial AI research. Sometimes
the only way to deal with the fire is by jumping back into the flame.
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Things go bad quickly, and Harper and Italian mercenary Francesca Daly
join forces to make things right. Technology and religion collide as
the two vigilantes race through Seattle on a hunt for a madman.

Burning Bright
This volume provides an overview of climate change data, its effects
on the structure and functioning of Antarctic ecosystems, and the
occurrence and cycling of persistent contaminants. It discusses the
role of Antarctic research for the protection of the global
environment. The book also examines possible future scenarios of
climate change and the role of Antarctic organisms in the early
detection of environmental perturbations.

My Side of the Mountain
From the church librarian to the garage mechanic, folks in Crook
Mountain, Tennessee seem to be either hindering or helping an old
missing-person investigation. And a certain waitress who’s fairly new
in town may have more at stake than any of them. Now, throw in Joan
Ryan, a semi-retired dietitian from Atlanta who arrives on the scene
by pure happenstance. Joan may be the secret ingredient in a recipe of
comedy, resourcefulness, and danger! “Such interesting characters I
would like to meet. I am praying that this novel will be shared with
many hungry readers.” Natalie G. “You have a gift with words and I was
very aware of every descriptive word that is so much a part of your
style. They kept my mind alive!” Jeanne W. I truly enjoyed the story
and meeting all these new “friends”—well, some not so friendly! I so
admire the talent it takes to imagine a plot, complete with all the
characters, scenery, etc., and then put it all together with dialogue
and all the details needed to make an appealing, interesting story.
I’m looking forward to reading the sequel! Millie E.

Burning Ridge
Written by a senior industry expert with nearly 40 years of hands-on
experience, Cathodoluminescence and Photoluminescence: Theories and
Practical Applications presents a thorough review of advances,
challenges, and recommendations for improving photoluminescent (PL)
and cathodoluminescent (CL) phosphor display devices in terms of
energy efficiency, image quality, color fidelity, operational
lifetime, and production cost. This book traces the development of
cathode ray tubes (CRTs), PL and CL phosphor screens, and fluorescent
lamps (FL) into modern phosphor display devices. The author relates
luminescence phenomena and color to chemical composition, excitation
mechanisms, energy conversion efficiencies, and bulk properties of
phosphor particles. He also addresses image quality issues such as
flickering, smearing, whitening, and contrast. Subsequent chapters
focus on powder deposition techniques and the production of phosphor
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powders themselves. The text describes the necessary raw materials,
flux materials, and growth conditions for producing ZnS powders. It
provides a quantitative analysis on optimal processes and parameters
for ensuring higher quality color and screen resolution. Offering a
detailed guide for next-generation scientists and engineers in the
field, Cathodoluminescence and Photoluminescence describes current
technologies and promising developments for producing higher quality,
energy-efficient, and long-lasting phosphor CR and flat CL screen
displays.

Hatchet
Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning
survival novel Hatchet with a pocket-sized edition perfect for
travelers to take along on their own adventures. This special
anniversary edition includes a new introduction and commentary by
author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink illustrations by Drew Willis, and a
water resistant cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of
America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read. Thirteenyear-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his secret knowledge of his
mother’s infidelity, is traveling by single-engine plane to visit his
father for the first time since the divorce. When the plane crashes,
killing the pilot, the sole survivor is Brian. He is alone in the
Canadian wilderness with nothing but his clothing, a tattered
windbreaker, and the hatchet his mother had given him as a present. At
first consumed by despair and self-pity, Brian slowly learns survival
skills—how to make a shelter for himself, how to hunt and fish and
forage for food, how to make a fire—and even finds the courage to
start over from scratch when a tornado ravages his campsite. When
Brian is finally rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges
from his ordeal with new patience and maturity, and a greater
understanding of himself and his parents.

The Burning Mountain
An English professor struggling for tenure discovers that her exfiancé has just become the president of her college—and her new
boss—in this whip-smart modern retelling of Jane Austen’s classic
Persuasion. Anne Corey is about to get schooled. An English professor
in California, she’s determined to score a position on the coveted
tenure track at her college. All she’s got to do is get a book deal,
snag a promotion, and boom! She’s in. But then Adam Martinez—her first
love and ex-fiancé—shows up as the college’s new president. Anne
should be able to keep herself distracted. After all, she’s got a book
to write, an aging father to take care of, and a new romance
developing with the college’s insanely hot writer-in-residence. But no
matter where she turns, there’s Adam, as smart and sexy as ever. As
the school year advances and her long-buried feelings begin to
resurface, Anne begins to wonder whether she just might get a second
chance at love. Funny, smart, and full of heart, this modern ode to
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Jane Austen’s classic explores what happens when we run into the
demons of our pastand when they turn out not to be so bad, after all.

Lowcountry Punch
So, then. You want a story and I will tell you one Afghanistan, 1952.
Abdullah and his sister Pari live in the small village of Shadbagh. To
Abdullah, Pari, as beautiful and sweet-natured as the fairy for which
she was named, is everything. More like a parent than a brother,
Abdullah will do anything for her, even trading his only pair of shoes
for a feather for her treasured collection. Each night they sleep
together in their cot, their skulls touching, their limbs tangled. One
day the siblings journey across the desert to Kabul with their father.
Pari and Abdullah have no sense of the fate that awaits them there,
for the event which unfolds will tear their lives apart; sometimes a
finger must be cut to save the hand. Crossing generations and
continents, moving from Kabul, to Paris, to San Francisco, to the
Greek island of Tinos, Khaled Hosseini writes about the bonds that
define us and shape our lives, and how the choices we make resonate
through history.

Cathodoluminescence and Photoluminescence
As part of an online project on short stories, East of the Web
presents the full text of "An Unfinished Story." This short story was
written by the American author William Sydney Porter (1862-1910),
whose pseudonym was O. Henry.

Where the Red Fern Grows
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1 international bestseller and
modern classic beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A SMALL FACT YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its
breath. Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nine-year-old girl, is
living with a foster family on Himmel Street. Her parents have been
taken away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals books. This is her
story and the story of the inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION - THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY
DEATH The 10th-anniversary edition features pages of bonus content,
including marked-up manuscript pages, original sketches, and pages
from the author's writing notebook.

Red Mountain
Small town dysfunction erupts in Washington wine country in this pageturning story of four colorful characters fighting for love and life.

Ember Burning
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Best Books of 2018, Kings River Life Winner, Next Generation Indie
Book Awards, action-adventure Winner, Colorado Authors League Awards,
Ebook Fiction Silver Award, IBPA Benjamin Franklin Book Awards,
mystery Bronze Award, Foreword Indies Book of the Year Awards, mystery
Finalist, Colorado Book Awards, mystery Featuring Mattie Cobb and her
K-9 police dog partner Robo, Burning Ridge by critically acclaimed
author Margaret Mizushima is just the treat for fans of Alex Kava. On
a rugged Colorado mountain ridge, Mattie Cobb and her police dog
partner Robo make a grisly discovery—and become the targets of a
ruthless killer. Colorado’s Redstone Ridge is a place of extraordinary
beauty, but this rugged mountain wilderness harbors a horrifying
secret. When a charred body is discovered in a shallow grave on the
ridge, officer Mattie Cobb and her K-9 partner Robo are called in to
spearhead the investigation. But this is no ordinary crime—and it soon
becomes clear that Mattie has a close personal connection to the dead
man. Joined by local veterinarian Cole Walker, the pair scours the
mountaintop for evidence and makes another gruesome discovery: the
skeletonized remains of two adults and a child. And then, the
unthinkable happens. Could Mattie become the next victim in the
murderer’s deadly game? A deranged killer torments Mattie with a
litany of dark secrets that call into question her very identity. As a
towering blaze races across the ridge, Cole and Robo search
desperately for her—but time is running out in Margaret Mizushima’s
fourth spine-tingling Timber Creek K-9 mystery, Burning Ridge.

Brightly Burning
Four-tour combat veteran Ray McPadden offers a vivid portrayal of
American soldiers facing an unseen enemy and death in the Mountains of
Afghanistan. Sergeant Nick Burch has returned to the crags of tribal
Afghanistan seeking vengeance. Burch's platoon has one goal: to
capture or kill an elusive insurgent, known as the Egyptian, a leader
who is as much myth as he is man, highly revered and guarded by
ferocious guerrillas. The soldiers of Burch's platoon look to him for
leadership, but as the Egyptian slips farther out of reach, so too
does Burch's battle-worn grasp on reality. Private Danny Shane, the
youngest soldier in the platoon, is learning how to survive. For
Shane, hunting the Egyptian is secondary. First he must adapt to the
savage conditions of the battlefield: crippling heat, ravenous sand
fleas, winds thick with moondust, and a vast mountain range that holds
many secrets. Shane is soon chiseled by combat, shackled by loyalty,
and unflinchingly marching toward a battle from which there is no
return. A new enemy has emerged, one who has studied the American
soldiers and adapted to their tactics. Known as Habibullah, a teenage
son of the people, he stands in brazen defiance of the Ameriki who
have come to destroy what his ancestors have built. The American
soldiers may be tracking the Egyptian, but Habibullah is tracking
them, and he knows these lands far better than they do. With guns on
full-auto, Shane and Burch trek into the deepest solitudes of the
Himalayas. Under soaring peaks, dark instinct is laid bare. To
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survive, Shane and Burch must defeat not just Habibullah's militia but
the beast inside themselves. And the Whole Mountain Burned reveals, in
stunning, ruthless detail, the horrors of war, the courage of
soldiers, and the fact that no matter how many enemies we vanquish,
there is always another just over the next ridge.

And the Whole Mountain Burned
From Hugo Award Winner S. L. Huang "S. L. Huang is amazing."—Patrick
Rothfuss Burning Roses is a gorgeous fairy tale of love and family, of
demons and lost gods, for fans of Zen Cho and JY Yang. Rosa, also
known as Red Riding Hood, is done with wolves and woods. Hou Yi the
Archer is tired, and knows she’s past her prime. They would both
rather just be retired, but that’s not what the world has ready for
them. When deadly sunbirds begin to ravage the countryside,
threatening everything they’ve both grown to love, the two must join
forces. Now blessed and burdened with the hindsight of middle age,
they begin a quest that’s a reckoning of sacrifices made and mistakes
mourned, of choices and family and the quest for immortality. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Antarctic Ecosystems
Why must all good things come to an end? In Washington State wine
country, Red Mountain is a refuge for searchers and wanderers, artists
and lovers, farmers and chefs--people looking for a place to belong.
Despite the stunning landscape, the world-class wines, and their best
efforts, the eccentric inhabitants often attract trouble. Brooks
Baker, the man with the most broken of pasts, craves stability, but
he's forced into making a tough decision when the woman he loves
considers a move to Florida. Margot Pierce, the dream chaser and
innkeeper who fled Vermont to escape her first marriage, faces a new
challenge when her fiancé's estranged daughter comes to town. Otis
Till, the grapefather, knows it's time to hand over the reins to the
new guard of Red Mountain. But he wants just one last great vintage
before he goes. Red Mountain Burning is the third book in the story of
the many souls fighting to make their small wine-growing region thrive
amidst a world of dysfunction and chaos. Are they strong enough to
endure the many fires of the coming vintage or will Red Mountain go
down in flames?

Crow Lake
From the seventeenth century to the early years of the twentieth, the
population of Martha’s Vineyard manifested an extremely high rate of
profound hereditary deafness. In stark contrast to the experience of
most deaf people in our own society, the Vineyarders who were born
deaf were so thoroughly integrated into the daily life of the
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community that they were not seen—and did not see themselves—as
handicapped or as a group apart. Deaf people were included in all
aspects of life, such as town politics, jobs, church affairs, and
social life. How was this possible? On the Vineyard, hearing and deaf
islanders alike grew up speaking sign language. This unique
sociolinguistic adaptation meant that the usual barriers to
communication between the hearing and the deaf, which so isolate many
deaf people today, did not exist.

Slough House
"Don't miss this wonderful read. I loved it." -Haywood Smith, NY Times
and USA Today best selling author of The Red Hat Club, Ladies of the
Lake, and Queen Bee of Mimosa Branch "I flipped the little wire to pop
the bottle open and held it next to my nose. Then I cried. I let all
my tears fill it up, back and forth between my eyes. One tear at a
time, I was able to catch enough to come to the very top. I patted the
rhinestone stopper into place and wrapped the pink glass in toilet
paper. This is how I would keep the worst day of my life with me-in a
tiny, secret bottle." - Delaney Robinson, "Don't Shoot Your Mule" This
highly anticipated sequel to "Delaney's People" takes readers on a
turbulent, surprise-filled journey from Depression Era rural Alabama
through 2011's devastating tornadoes and their impact on Delaney's
family and friends. Family ties, love, loss, betrayal and a
characteristic dead mule combine in a perfect book for devotees of
Southern literature.

Red Mountain Rising
Based on actual war plans of both nations, a wartime thriller about
the American invasion of Japan which goes ahead when bad weather
postpones the testing of a secret atomic device - but the Japanese
have anticipated every move. From the author of THE EIGHTH DAY and
WARS AND WINTERS.

The Book Thief
Ember Trouvé is grieving over her parents' death. One day, after
venturing into the fabled Trinity Forest looking for escape, she goes
missing. Will Ember confront the truth behind her parents? death, or
lose herself to the forest forever?
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